
Romania  Seeks  Former  Marine
Corps  Assault  Amphibious
Vehicles

CAMP PENDLETON, Calif. (June 30, 2021) U.S. Marines with Co.
A,  1st  Battalion,  5th  Marines,  1st  Marine  Division  (1st
MARDIV),  and  Co.  B,  3d  Assault  Amphibian  Battalion,  1st
MARDIV, prepare to evacuate a P7/A1 assault amphibious vehicle
(AAV) during a surf qualification at Marine Corps Base Camp
Pendleton, California, June 30, 2021.
Release from the Defense Security Cooperation Agency 

***** 

Romania Seeks Former Marine Corps Assault Amphibious Vehicles 

By Richard R. Burgess, Senior Editor 

ARLINGTON,  Va.  —The  U.S.  State  Department  has  approved  a
possible  sale  of  AAV7  assault  amphibious  vehicles  to  the
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Government of Romania, the Defense Security Cooperation Agency
(DSCA) said in a July 2 release. 

Romania has requested the sale of 21 AAV-7s, including 16
AAVP-A1  personnel  carrier  versions,  three  AAVC-7A1  command
vehicles, and two AAVR-7A1 recovery versions. The sale also
would include armament, thermal sights, spare parts, manuals,
data package, engineering support, ad other support. The total
cost of the sale would be an estimated $120.5 million.  

The AAV-7 family of vehicles, built by BAE Systems, is being
replaced in the U.S. Marine Corps by the Amphibious Combat
Vehicle (ACV) family, also built by BAE Systems. The AAV-7
entered Marine Corps service in 1972. 

A contract to deliver the vehicles and support to Romania in
the event the sale is finalized has not yet been identified. 

Romania, a member of NATO that borders the Black Sea, has
increasingly joined in military ties and exercises with the
United States.  


